
P.H.S. PROJECT GRADUATION 
201 Fair Street 

Petaluma, CA 94952 
 

 
April  2018 
 
Dear Senior Parent: 
 
The Petaluma High School Project Graduation Party will be held this year on Saturday, June 
2nd.  “Project Grad” is a $25,000 party that is aimed at keeping the graduating high school 
seniors in our community alive by allowing them to attend this all night school party. 
 
Your contributions help make this event possible.  Some of the items needed are:  
 Cash 
 Cases of water 
 Cases of soda (no 2 liter bottles please) 
 
If you wish to: 
 
*Make a cash donation, please mail checks payable to “PHS Project Grad” to the address above. 
*Donate soda or water 
*Email or call me (see below) to make arrangements for where your item(s) can be dropped off 
 
Our non-profit tax ID # 94-3139868.   
 
Thank you for joining Petaluma High School in support of a safe and sober graduation night. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Rita Schaefer 
ritaprojectgrad@gmail.com 
 
 
 


